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FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

RE: Situation in Ukraine 

 

 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

It has been three months since the full-scale war was waged by Russia in Ukraine. With every 

new day we feel new effects and consequences of this unreasonable aggression on our lives and 

on the work. More and more often we hear about the impact of enemy missiles in neighboring 

regions - Zaporozhye, Kherson. Fortunately, there are no occupiers in the Dnipropetrovsk region. 

Our Defenders restrain the enemies and drive them out of our land. The situation in Nikopol is 

under control, all departments are functioning, and the necessary services are provided. 

 

Centravis production continues to operate. Despite the howl sirens, our Heroes in the Cold and 

the Hot Shop are trying to fulfill the plans and produce tubes on time. Unfortunately, our 

production still suffers from the lack of timely receipt of the billets. The planning department 

keeps a finger on the pulse and reschedules the metal for production work and order fulfillment 

at lightning speed. 

 

Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe ways to 

deliver the finished products. The members of the Board of Directors, namely Yuriy Atanasov, 

Andrey Krasjuk, Artem Atanasov, stay in Ukraine and keep working. Our Sales offices 

worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are open, our Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and messages. 

 

Almost every day we ship humanitarian aid to internally displaced persons from the temporarily 

occupied territories currently in Nikopol. Our colleagues are also actively donating blood, which 

is needed by Ukrainian soldiers. 

 

The Centravis Team says thank you for your understanding, kindness, responsiveness, sincerity, 

and support! It's nice to know that there are people like you around. 

 

I am at your disposal as well, with all your requests for information or inquiries. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Artem Atanasov 

aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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